
 

 

SSVPOA 

Board meeting                                                              April 8th 2017 

Meeting called to order by Shaun Riley President 11:01 AM 

Meeting attended by 

Shaun Riley –Douglas Seal-Cynthia Riley-Bill Faulkner-Donald Beam SR-Ralph A. Skinner 

Floyd Worthington-Lorraine Demma-Carol Lane-Joanna Rhodes-Ruth Briggs- Bernadette Vega-

Tallio Jaksetic-Terri Jaksetic 

Cindy Riley updated some more of the back dues as of March 31st 2017 

The Property at 2041 se 173rd CT was sold as a back tax property and the back dues are not 

collectable. That property could be cleaned up in the near future. 

Notices are being sent out for past dues on other properties. 

After receiving complaints about unlicensed vehicles on properties we are checking State and 

Local regulations about this issue. 

The properties being bought and sold must bring the back dues up to date. 

There have been complaints about increased Drug trafficking in the area this has been brought 

to the attentions of the Sheriff’s Department. 

Reports received stating that a Bear has been in the Boat dock area and that has been reported 

to animal control. 

All issues concerning Animal control should be called in to (352-671-8727). 

The road conditions are being addressed in the near future. 

The boat dock area is another concern that we are working on. 

The weed control must be done in a manner prescribed by the County and State regulations. 

At present the water is still too low to allow boat launching. 

Any other issues that arise can be brought up at our semi-annual meeting @ 11:00 am 

On June 10th 2017 at the Silver Springs Methodist church. 

The meeting was adjourned @ 12:07 pm 



 

 

 


